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POLE AND CONDUIT COMMISSION MEETING AGENDA 
Thursday, December 12, 2019 at 10:00 A.M. 

Michael J. Lombardi Building, 831 Massachusetts Avenue 
Carmelia M. Vicente Conference Room – Basement Level 

Cambridge, Massachusetts 
 
 

 

1. Continuation from November 21, 2019, to allow applicant to amend application to confirm proper 
route, location of manhole, and appropriate number of manholes.  (60350)  Comcast, 426 E. First 
Street, Boston, MA  02127, for the following: 980 Memorial Drive - Place new 4'x4' Comcast 
manhole over existing conduit on University Road. Trench southwesterly +/- 87' to the property line 
of 980 Memorial Drive, installing 2-4" PVC conduit in the public way. 
 

 

2. New Petition  (61671)  Comcast, 426 E. First Street, Boston, MA  02127, for the following: 23 

Mellen Street - From Pole #9 on Mellen Street, trench northerly to the property line of 23 Mellen 

Street. Installing 1-4" PVC conduit. This will include the removal and replacement of the 2 sidewalk 

panels. 

 

3. Continuation from October 31, 2019, pending 8M permit submission and revised drawing with 

new route.  (VP 58706)  Nstar Electric Company, 10 Linwood Street, Somerville, MA 02143, for the 

following: JFK Street - Southwesterly from MHC2080, approximately 123 feet southwest of Brattle 

Street, install approximately 69 feet conduit. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
PLEASE NOTE THAT THE ORDER IN WHICH MATTERS ARE LISTED DOES NOT GUARANTEE IT IS THE ORDER WHICH THEY 

WILL BE CALLED.  AS SUCH, PLEASE BE SURE TO ARRIVE AT THE NOTICED TIME OF 10:00 AM. 

 

 

 

 
Elizabeth Lint, Executive Director 

 
 
 


